
 
Florida Statute 402.3018 mandates the provision of a Warm Line to provide assistance and consultation to child 
care personnel regarding the inclusion of children with disabilities and special health care needs. The local Warm 
Line is available to all child care centers and family child care homes. The Warm Line is also available for parents 
who need assistance regarding child care arrangements or concerns for their children with special needs.  

 

For more information, please call the           

Inclusion Warm Line   

850-516-2548 
You may also visit our website at 

www.elcsantarosa.org. 

Inclusion Means... 

 Everyone! 
The Early Learning Coalition of Santa Rosa County offers free           
services to families and child care providers to help identify              

developmental delays. The Coalition also offers information for        
providers enrolling children with special needs.   

 Curriculum  Health 

 Classroom Adaptations  Child Development 

 Challenging Behaviors  Laws & Regulations 


